ADVISORY PURSUANT TO

JSE RULE APPENDIX R < POLICY STATEMENT ON TIMELY DISCLOSURE

RE-OPENING OF CINEMA

The directors and the management of the Palace Amusement Company (1921) Limited hereby
advise the Jamaica Stock Exchange that as a result of the relaxing of the Government
restrictions placed on the entertainment industry and public gatherings, the decision has been
taken to re-open Palace Cineplex effective Wednesday, May 4, 2022.




